
CANDIDATE for DISTRICT 4 REP 

 

Dr. Sondra Bedwell 

I would like to be considered for the representative of 

District 4 for the ANPA board.  

I have been on faculty for UAMS CON for 15 years and have 

represented nurse practitioners and our practice to local 

congressmen and business leaders.  I have a good 

relationship with the nurse practitioners in our district and 

enjoy keeping in touch with them. 

I am excited about our new association and feel that it is a 

pivotal time in our profession for strong leadership and 

promotion of our practice.  As a “working” nurse 

practitioner, I feel I have an understanding of the practice 

and concerns of those practitioners who are practicing outside of academia.  

It is my belief that I could provide a positive impact in our district and support the association 

with continued growth.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Please provide three statements on why you should be considered for election to the ANPA 
Board of Directors:  

• #1 I am well-established in our district and available to our local NP's.  
• #2 I enjoy promoting the expanding role of nurse practitioners.  
• #3 As UAMS CON faculty for 15 years, I am well-acquainted with the graduates in our 

district.  

 

 

 


